
Town of New Hope Regular Board Meeting 

Wednesday August 17, 2022 – 7:00 p.m. 

New Hope Town Hall 

9785 Town Hall Road 

 

 

Members present: Chair Todd Knepfel, Dan Zaborowski and Timm Raddatz  

Also Present: Dorene Stolpa - Treasurer, George Guyant - Clerk  

 

1. Call to order. 

Chairman Knepfel called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. He opened the meeting 

leading us in the pledge of allegiance. 

 

2. Review/Approval of minutes. 

The minutes of the last monthly meeting were presented by Clerk Guyant.  Supervisor 

Raddatz moved to approve the minutes as presented, seconded by Supervisor 

Zaborowski. Motion approved. 

 

3. Persons Wishing to Address the Board 

Al Suehring presented his bill for road mowing and mentioned missing signs on River 

Road.  Supervisor Zaborowski moved to pay for the mowing, second by Raddatz. 

Motion approved. 

 

4. Road Improvement report  

Chairman Knepfel reported that the wedging has been completed and the paving has 

taken more blacktop than was quoted. 

5. Recycling Event 

Supervisor Raddatz reported that Weller Salvage will be providing two dumpsters for the 

event on Oct. 29th.  Based upon current prices he proposed charging the same as last 

year except raising freon appliances from $15 to $25.  Supervisor Zaborowski moved to 

approve the pricing, Raddatz second.  Motion approved. 

 

6. Approval of Certified Survey Map – Aanrud Family Farms – Taylor Rd.  

Jorden Brost from Point of Beginning explained the map.  Supervisor Raddatz moved to 

approve the survey map as presented, Zaborowski second.  Motion approved. 

 

7. Website/email conversion to .gov 

Clerk Guyant stated that he has started the process with the Wisconsin Election 

Commission to change over to a .gov url 

 

8. Payment of Bills 

Supervisor Zaborowski moved to approve bills totaling $16,347.57, Supervisor Raddatz 

second.  Motion approved. 

 

9. Next meeting 

The next meeting will take place on 7:00 PM Wednesday September 21, 2022 at the 

Town Hall. 



  

10. Adjournment.  

Supervisor Zaborowski moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 p.m., seconded by 

Raddatz. Motion approved.  


